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2678 Mexeye Loop  •  Coos Bay, OR  97420 

 

(541) 888-6501 • (800) 988-6501 • FAX (541) 888-8266 

November 7, 2017 

 

 

Brenda Meade, Chairperson 

Coquille Indian Tribe 

3050 Tremont St. 

North Bend, OR  97459 

 

Dear Chairperson Meade, 

 

Would the Tribal Council consider donating the Clark St. house to the Housing Authority?  We 

believe it would be an appropriate property to operate as a market rate rental serving short-term 

Tribal housing needs, such as emergency housing for people with background issues, interim 

housing for new Tribal employees and MHAP recipients while they seek permanent housing, etc. 

 

Also, we have identified an area in the Kilkich community that is not quite large enough to build 

a standard single-family home but could fit two tiny houses in an L-shaped configuration.  If 

sufficient occupancy tax funds are available, an additional appropriation would enable CIHA to 

begin development of market rate rental opportunities on Tribal lands. 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact CIHA Executive Director 

Anne Cook at (541) 888-6501 or annecook@coquilleiha.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Toni Ann Brend 

Chair, CIHA Board of Commissioners 

mailto:annecook@coquilleiha.org

